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An Affirmative Action - Equal Opportunity Employer

March 10, 1998

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this opportunity to highly recommend Randal G. Winter Construction
and Painting for any future construction/remodeling projects.

Randal G. Winter has performed extensive remodeling work throughout our school
district’s facilities, including detailed renovation of our kitchen facility and Teacher’s
Lounge. He has also performed a complete build-out project on our Healthy Start area,
beginning with a simple floor plan and seeing it through to a completed project within the
allotted three week time period, all while remaining within the approved budget. He also
performed the construction of our handicap access ramps and railings at three of our
school facilities.

Mr. Winter’s work is always of the highest quality and is completed in a safe and timely
fashion. T would not hesitate to seek Mr. Winter’s services in the future should the need
arise.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you would like a verbal recommendation.

Sincerely,

\% ed Cascadden

Director of Facilities
(805) 259-6250
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